
The Village of Sugar Bush Knolls 
Sunday, October 22, 2023 

CORRECTION! 

In-person voting on Election Day is being held on Tuesday, November 7, 2023, from 6:30 AM to 7:30 PM at 

Central School, 200 North Mantua Street, Kent, Ohio 44240. Please bring an acceptable form of identification 

with you when voting. Please see https://www.sos.state.oh.us/elections/voters/id-requirements/ for more 

information.   

Early voting is held at the Board of Elections, 449 S Meridian, Ravenna, Ohio 44266.  

Hours are:  Monday through Friday, October 23-27, 2023; 8 AM to 5 PM 

Monday, October 30, 2023; 7:30 AM to 7:30 PM 

Tuesday, October 31, 2023; 7:30 AM to 8:30 PM 

Wednesday through Friday, November 1-3, 2023; 7:30 AM to 7:30 PM 

Saturday, November 4, 2023; 8 AM to 4 PM 

Sunday, November 5, 2023; 1 PM to 5 PM 

 

There is NO VOTING on Monday, November 6, 2023. 

 

ISSUE 34 PROPOSED TAX LEVY  

The Village has placed a levy on the November ballot for current operating expenses.  

The ballot reads: A replacement of a tax for the benefit of Sugar Bush Knolls Village for the purpose of current 

expenses that the county auditor estimates will collect $80,000 annually, at a rate not exceeding 8 mills for 

each $1 of taxable value, which amounts to $280 for each $100,000 of the county auditor's appraised value, 

for 5 years, commencing in 2024, first due in calendar year 2025. 

Please note that while the Mayor, Clerk-Treasurer, and Council Members are all elected officials, only the 

Clerk-Treasurer and our Solicitor receive compensation. The Mayor and all six Council Members serve this 

Village without compensation. The Village uses levy funds to provide, including but not limited to, police, fire 

and EMS services, trash pick-up, street lighting, snow removal, road salting, leaf pick-up, road repairs, and lake 

maintenance.   

Please consider voting YES on Issue 34 to support these vital village functions.  

If you have further questions regarding the Village levy, please contact the Mayor or any Village Council 

Members. We are here to serve you. 

https://www.sos.state.oh.us/elections/voters/id-requirements/

